
Buick Club of America – Portland Area Chapter 

Newsletter for September 2017 

Director’s Musings 
 

September!  Where did summer go?  I didn’t get to all the car events that I wanted to attend.  Oh well it gives me 

something to look forward to next year – like going to the BCA National Meet in Denver.  If you haven’t thought about it 

or are thinking but haven’t made plans – now is the time.  Make those hotel reservations, register and if interested, 

check with other members to caravan to Denver.  The national meets are great fun and interesting as well. 

On August 29th we held a meeting at the Wagers – thanks to Konnie & Jack for hosting.  After a great potluck BBQ we got 

down to business.  We had scheduled the meeting to have a recap of the recent All Buick Show on August 5th.  Then, we 

discussed what to do next year--whether to hold it or not.  If it is to happen we need to be planning and making 

arrangements now – not next spring.   

Picnics, tours and other group events were talked about with no conclusions or decisions made.  As it was getting late it 

was decided that we would get together again at the Wagers on September 26th at 6:30 for a dessert social.  Please 

come to this meeting with your ideas about what you would like to see our BCA chapter do in the future – ABS, tours, 

picnics, events.  If there is to be an ABS there needs to be a volunteer or volunteers to lead the efforts. 

Everyone should look for the info from Jack and Konnie as to what to bring. 

If anyone is looking for a great Buick – I know of a couple that are currently for sale and may be just what you are 

looking for – give me a call.  Remember you can never have too many! 

Duke 

 

September 26th Dessert Share and General Meeting 
 

We will hold a dessert fest and general membership meeting on September 26th at 6:30 PM at the Wagers’.    Please 

RSVP  to Jack or Konnie at 36O-574-3497 or jhwager@yahoo.com.  Bring  your thinking cap because we’ll be discussing 

ideas for next year.  See you on the 29th! 

Lead on a ’97 Le Sabre 

We received an message on the club from Paula McNeeley, of  Salem, about a 1997 Le Sabre with less than 100,000 

miles.  She didn’t attach pictures or mention a price, but if you’re interested, her email is paula_mcneeley@yahoo.com. 

 

 Activities Calendar for 2017 
 

Sept. 26 Dessert Share at the Wagers’  6:30 PM.  RSVP to Jack and Konnie 

Oct. ?? Collection Tour and lunch is being discussed.  Details TBA. 

Nov – Dec What would you like?  Let us know! 

 

 


